
Date:     8/19/2021
To:        State Agencies and Cooperative Members
From:    ADOA – State Procurement Office
Re:        Contract Award – 9-1-1 and/or Public Safety Professional Service
 
The Arizona Department of Administration / State Procurement Office has made the
following awards:

New Contract:

 

The above Contracts replaces the following contracts:

 
Description: The purpose of the 9-1-1 and/or Public Safety Professional Services contract is to
provide expertise and consulting Professional Services to 9-1-1 Public Safety Answering Points
(PSAPs) located throughout the State of Arizona and to other Public Safety entities.
 
Brief Summary of Results: The new contract initial term is from August 17, 2022 to August 16,
2023 and may be used by all State Agencies and Co-Ops. This contract will replace the previously
used contracts.

  
If there are any questions, please feel free to contact Jim Atkins, State Procurement Manager at
(602) 542-8990 or “james.atkinsl@azdoa.gov”. 
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